

Northampton School for Boys



An independent Academy for the Town and County

24 January 2020

«Parentguardian» «Address_building» «Address_street» «Address_district» «Address_town» «Address_County» «Address_post_code»

Dear «home_salutation»

PARENT / CARER SURVEY - Northampton School for Boys

We would like to invite you to take part in a short survey to share your views on the school with us. The survey is accessible through the 'Parental Survey' link which is clearly highlighted on the front page of our website. You will need a password to access the survey. Your password is

The survey requires you to respond to a series of questions, using answers ranging from 'Strongly agree to Strongly disagree or Yes / No'. The survey should only take a couple of minutes to complete and there is also an optional comment section at the end to support your answers. All responses will be treated in the strictest confidence and will not be attributed to a name when analysed.

The school values very highly the views of all parents / carers in order to support our internal quality assurance framework and I would like to thank you in advance if you are able to complete it. The survey will be removed from the website at 5pm on Wednesday February 5th, 2020.

Yours sincerely

R. Bernard

Richard Bernard Headmaster



